
San Clemente Dam Removal Project
and Carmel River Reroute

COMMUNITY MEETINGS

Meetings are sponsored by:

Project partners:

You are invited to attend a community meeting about the San Clemente Dam to review the status of the 

dam removal project. This is an opportunity to learn about the next phase of work and plans for project 

implementation, future opportunities to engage in project review, and to provide your comments and 

input directly to the project team. 

For more information, please contact Monica Hunter with the Planning and Conservation League at (831) 320-2384.
Any stakeholder group that would like to set up an individual meeting to discuss the project should contact Monica by phone or by email (mhunter@pcl.org). 

November 30, 2010

2:00 p.m. 
Carmel Valley Community Youth Center, 25 Ford Road, Carmel Valley

7:00 p.m.
Mission Ranch, 26270 Dolores Street, Carmel

Carmel River
Watershed
Conservancy

EXHIBIT 5-A


